
Michael West
Executive Principal

Friday 7 March 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers, and Students,

Re: Indro Community Check In

I hope this message finds you safe and well.

As we approach the end of what has been a very unpredictable week, I just wanted to let you know that we 
are aware of the challenging weather conditions that we are about to face and the impact these may have. I 
want to assure you that we are here to support our students and families in any way we can during this time.

If you or your family encounter any difficulties - whether with wellbeing, resources, transport, safety, damage, 
flooding, or any other concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out. As a school, we are more than happy to 
explore how we can be of help and will do our best to assist where possible.

Please contact me via email at principal@indoorooshs.eq.edu.au and we will do all we can to offer support 
when we return to school.  

Thank you for your understanding, and we sincerely hope you and your family stay safe.

If you need any additional support, please contact:

Emergencies: 000
Acute Response Team: 3068 2555
Lifeline: 13 11 14
Parent Line: 1300 301 300
Kids Help Line: 1800 551 800
Beyond Blue: 1300 224 636 https://www.beyondblue.org.au/
TTY Emergency Calls: 106
State Emergency Service (SES): 132 500
13 HEALTH: 13 43 25 84
Emergency Housing: 13 QGOV (13 74 68)
Community Recovery Hotline: 1800 173 349

I intend to reach out over the weekend to update you on when school will resume, after I have inspected the 
school for any potential damage following the cyclone.

Stay safe, and let's continue looking out for each other and supporting our Indro SHS community. 
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